
THE 

March / Sangatsu   2023 

YO U N G   M E S S E N G E R  
Martial Arts for Education 

This year the Summer Program will Begin Saturday,  June 3rd 
More information in next month’s Newsletter. 

New Greenbelts 9th Kyu: Charlie, Greyson.  

With Helper-Lovieanna and Judges: Owen,  

Alexandria, Vicente, and Jonas 

Kyu Testers: 8th Kyu: Easton, Skye. 6th 

Kyu: Orion, Baylee, Lily. 4th Kyu: Nia  

2nd Kyu: Gavin. With Judges & Helper  
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Please try to attend our biggest event of 

the year! Medals, trophies and awards will 

be presented. Students will be doing 

demonstrations  and the higher ranks will 

show weapons work. This is a great  

opportunity to see the students in action.  

Even if you are a new student, please try 

to attend and show 
what you know.   
We take lots of  
pictures, so if you 
have a uniform, be 
sure to wear it.    

The Young Ninja Messenger 
Martial Arts for Education 
PO Box 61 
San Ysidro, NM 87053 
Text/Call  505-350-6318 
http://nm-ninjakids.org/ 

Annual Awards 
& Demo Day 

 (in the Park) 
Saturday, April 22 

 

Held at 10am at Rio Vista Park  
(In River’s Edge II.)  

9th Kyu Metals, 7th Kyu Trophies, 
Student of the Year(2022) and More! 

Ushiro Ukemi 

Upcoming  Events 
Rio Vista Park Training  4/15 
Basics 10am, Green 11, 7Up 12 

Awards/Demo Day: 4/22 
Moonlight Training: 4/29 
Belt Test: 5/13 
Summer Program:  6/3 

Greenbelts:  Remember in order o keep our 
non-profit program going we ask Greenbelts 
to add $10 per month to the base Monthly 

Donation.   $40=$50/$60=$70 
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Remember:  Saturday Training Moves to 
Rio Vista Park on April 15th 
Always dress for the weather! 
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The March 3rd Test went very well. The students 
showed focus and discipline and knew their testing 
requirements.  Remember that testing is just a gage 

of the effort you make every time you come to class. 
Everyone works from where they are to improve 
their skills.  Each class is a test! It‘s a chance to 

move from where you are to the next level. 


